
 

 

23rd May 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Y10 Lake District trip 8th July 2022 

 
As part of the AQA GCSE geography curriculum we want to offer your child the opportunity to participate in a 
day trip to the Lake District to carry out fieldwork for their examination on geographical skills. During the day, 
children will  spend the morning undertaking fieldwork in the Langdale valley, and the afternoon in Grasmere 

vil lage.  
 
The coach will  depart from school at 7:30am and should arrive back by approximately 5:30pm. Children will  

need to arrange an alternative way to and from school, as school buses will not run at this time. Initial 
information for the day is as follows: 
 

● Wear suitable clothing and look at the weather forecast the night before. Be prepared for rain or 

sunshine (waterproof jacket, sun cream etc.) 
● Bring a packed lunch with plenty of drinks (those in receipt of Free School Meals will  be provided with 

a packed lunch) 

● Phones and other valuables are brought at your child’s  own risk.  
 
In order for the trip to take place, parents and carers are requested to pay £25. As we would like all children 
to attend the trip, if you have difficulty in contributing, please contact the Finance Office on (0161) 482 

6900.  
 
If you would like to secure a place for your child please pay via our online payment system ParentPay, by using 
ParentPay you are giving your consent for your child to attend the trip. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept 

cash or cheque payments. To assi st with planning and staffing, we would ask that you pay and give consent by 
17th June. If you have any issues, please contact the Finance Office on 0161 482 6900.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

Mrs L Birch      
Director of Humanities     
 


